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Re: Upper Merion Township Zoning Hearing Board Meeting of February 5, 2020

Dear Maureen:

Enclosed please find the legal advertisement for the above mentioned meeting. Please see that
this is published on Wednesday, January 22, 2020 and Wednesday, January 29, 2020. Please
address the proof of publication to me; address all billing the Township Manager, at this address.

A copy of this letter, with attached advertisement, will be sent to those listed below and shall
serve as notice to the applicants as to the scheduling of the hearing.

Sincerely,

474 G M
Mark A. Zadroga
Director Code Enforcement

Enclosure
Cc: Marc D. Jonas, Esq. Joseph J. McGrory, Esq.
Mark DePillis, Esq. Gregory W. Philips, Esq.
Maria Mengel Vivian Peikin, Esq.
Jonathon Garzillo Angela Caramenico
John M. Tallman, Jr. Hedda Schupak
Applicants Tony Hamaday, Twp. Manager

What people do for themselves dies with them; what people do for their community lives on ...




UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Hearing Board of Upper Merion Township will hold a public
meeting on Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in Freedom Hall at the Upper Merion Township
Building, 175 West Valley Forge Road, King of Prussia, Pennsylvania, to hear the following matters:

No. 2020-01 The application of Davis Development Group, LLC, as to a certain property located at 170
Walnut Street. The property is located in the R-2 Residential Zoning District. The applicant is requesting a
variance from section 165-23 in order to reduce the required side yard setback to construct a new single
family dwelling.

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Zadroga at 610-205-8511.




